
 

NOTICE OF COMPLAINT 

 
 

May 20, 2022 

ICMS #: 2022-0395        

 

On May 18, 2022, the OPO received a phone complaint.  

The complainant alleges: The complainant’s child’s mother’s boyfriend, who lives with 
the child’s mother, is a police officer. The complainant called the mother to get his child 
and got into an altercation with the boyfriend/officer, who said, "Stop raising your voice at 
me. I'm the law and I’ll send you to jail." The officer tried to keep the complainant from 
getting his child. The complainant feared for his life and doesn’t want the officer around 
his child anymore because he seems unstable. The alleged officer's first name is  
He lives at the address provided. The complainant feels that  is abusing his power 
as a police officer. 

 

This notice of complaint is a request for Internal Affairs to initiate an investigation to 
determine if the employee conduct is within compliance of APD policy, Civil Service 
Rules, and Municipal Civil Service Rules. 

 

 




